
INTERIM REPORT 
After the Chengoni Pre-Primary Launch that took place on !9th July 2022, the Mission embarked
on ensuring all required furniture and learning items were put in place.

Students who paid their registration and first fee installment were officially relocated to the new
Chengoni Pre-Primary Unit. Classes have commenced with the PP1 unit which currently has 20
students and PP2 has 25 students.  Most children are in their new school uniform.

Since  the  official  opening  of  the  school,  students  have  been  undergoing  excellent  learning
experiences due to the new exposure of a well-equipped facility in terms of classroom furniture,
kitchen and dining area, toilets and playground.

Interviews and recruitment were conducted and professional qualified teachers deployed to the
school. Expected outcomes is quality education whereby students are able to interact fluently in
English including other subjects taught in class.

A few photos annexed to the report captured the students whilst in class, during feeding and
outside their classrooms.
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PP1 & PP2 Students in class



Bilal Muslim Mission of Kenya appreciates the generous support and assistance received from
Comfort Aid International towards the continuity of this project .

The Mission also thanks all those involved in managing this class. 

Bilal Muslim Mission of Kenya                                                                      Email: 
admin@kenbilal.org
P.O Box 82508 -80100                                                                                       Web: www.kenbilal.org

Students taking porridge during break time


